

Newsletter Per Name 2019 To June 2019 To June 2019

Essential Islamic knowledge with quality academic education in conformity with Shari'ah.

Do not print out this newsletter at all, because it has pictures and printing out the pictures of living things is impermissible by Islamic Sharia'h.

to his son رَضِي اللهُ عَنْهُ Advice of Sayyiduna Luqman

Keep Salah established, and command goodness and forbid from evil, and be patient on the calamity that befalls you; indeed these are acts of great courage.' (Verse 17, Surah Luqman, Part 21)

Message from Ameer-e-Ahl-e-Sunnah

Students are the most valuable asset of a country and future leaders of a nation. If they are trained in accordance with Shariah and Sunnah, piety and devotion to the Holy Prophet مَا اللهُ عَلَيْهِ وَسَلَّمَ will prevail everywhere in society. اِنْ شَاءَاللهُ عَلَيْهِ وَسَلَّمَ



CEO Dar-ul-Madinah

I welcome all of you to the first newsletter by Dar-ul-Madinah International Islamic School System. The newsletter is surely a step towards better and stronger communication between us. By this newsletter, we will bring you important news about different activities, plans and children's development at Dar-ul-Madinah. I hope that you will get many benefits from this effort of Majlis Dar-ul-Madinah.



Co-curricular Activities at Dar-ul-Madinah International Islamic School System

Co-curricular activities are the best sources of improving students' skills. Dar-ul-Madinah International Islamic School System held Islamic summer camps in different campuses. Students from Dar-ul-Madinah and many other schools participated in different activities arranged separately at boys and girls campuses. Students from class 4 to matric were



given essential Islamic knowledge and computer-related information by different activities. Similarly, English language coruse was also arranged for the above-mentioned classes for improvement in students' spoken and written English. Furthermore, cooking classes were also arranged for girls schools.







In-House Summer Training Programme

Dar-ul-Madinah training and inspection department conducted an in-house training programme for admin staff of pre-primary, primary and secondary. The training programme aimed at soft skills and English spoken skills of education managers and admin staff in order to improve educational and managerial system at Dar-ul-Madinah.



Rukn-e-Shura, Haji Abdul Habib Attari visits Head Office of Dar-ul-Madinah

Haji Abdul Habib Attari, a member of central advisory committee of Dawat-e-Islami, visited head office of Dar-ul-Madinah. He observed the work carried out by different departments, giving his Madani pearls to teachers, staff and administrators of Dar-ul-Madinah. On this occasion, Shariah advisor of Dar-ul-Madinah, Mufti Kafeel, and CEO, Ghulam Rasool, were also there.



Rukn-e-Shura, expressing his feelings about the future, said that by opening Dar-ul-Maidinah, we have just lighted a candle now, we have to spread its light to all over the world.



Co-curricular Activities at Dar-ul-Madinah in August

AUGUST

- On the occasion of 14th August, Independence Day will be celebrated at all the campuses of Dar-ul-Madinah throughout Pakistan.
- From 9th to 14th August, 2019, the fortunate Muslims of the world will perform Hajj. On this occasion, the students of Dar-ul-Madinah will be given information about Hajj by various interesting activities.

Dear Parents / Guardians

Along with efforts made by teachers, cooperation of parents is also very important for academic excellence of children. We hope that you will continue to support us in this regard.

Encourage Your Children!

In order for the children to become the best members of Islamic society, good upbringing is very necessary. One of the ways of good upbringing is appreciating the children when they do soemthing good. Appreciating them on good work can positively impact on their performance. Teachers and parents should appreciate good work of their children so that the children can become more self-confident and succeed in their academic career.



For Improvement in children's memory

- Give them almonds from time to time. It is good for memory.
- Give them fish meat. It improves memory.
- Recite يَاعَلِيْمُ 21 times, blow on water and give them to drink empty stomach for 41 days. إِنْ شَاءَالله , memory will improve.



Wonderful benefits of Miswak

